Information for Candidates — 11 October 2019

The following information was provided to candidates or affiliated parties by the Christchurch City
Council. In fairness to all candidates this has been published online:

1. The following information was provided to a Candidate regarding transport budgets for
major cycle routes, renewals and resealing in the current Long Term Plan.

Response

Major Cycle Routes $203M

Carriageway resurfacing $147M (includes chipseal and AC)
Carriageway renewals $29M

Street Renewals $68M

Additionally the Council spends approximately:
$3million per km on cycleways.

$4.5million per km on street renewals.



